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GeneratorNonoperative management of distal
fibular fractures. The management of closed

fractures of the distal fibula in children can be
problematic when younger children or those with

multiple injuries require emergency surgical
intervention. The goal of this study was to analyze

the nonoperative treatment of distal fibular
fractures in children. Using the Kids Foot and Ankle
clinical practice database, the hospital discharges

of children 0 to 18 years with a diagnosis of a
proximal or distal fibular fracture were identified.

Patients with unreduced fractures of the proximal or
distal fibula were excluded, as were patients with
fractures of the tibia, femur, or ankle. A total of 90

children (30 boys, 60 girls) met the inclusion
criteria. A total of 66 children had a displaced
fracture of the distal fibula, 29 of whom were

treated nonoperatively. The mean age of these
children was 9.5 years (range, 1.1 to 17.6 years).
None of the children developed ankle stiffness,

ankle arthritis, or neuropathy. The mean followup
was 31.9 months (range, 2 to 108 months). The

mean American Orthopaedic Foot and Ankle Society
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ankle-hindfoot score was 88.8 points (range, 50 to
100). The mean duration of time to obtain full

return to weightbearing and return to activities was
8.2 weeks. The mean duration of time to clinical
union was 7.8 weeks. One patient had a delayed

union at 3 months. All patients had a good outcome
at followup. The results of this retrospective study

demonstrate that the majority of patients with
distal fibular fractures will heal uneventfully if

treated conservatively, resulting in a functional
ankle with minimal permanent disability.Differential

interference contrast video-microscopy for
morphological studies in living cells and tissues. We

have used differential interference contrast (DIC)
video-microscopy with phase contrast for the

visualization of living cells
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